
RECORD VOTE ON PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 

ON AUGUST 22, 2013, COMMISSIONERS GALVAN, LYSSY, 

FRITSCH, FINSTER AND COUNTY JUDGE MICHAEL PFEIFER 

VOTED ON A PROPOSED 2013 TAX RATE OF 0.49000, 

WHICH WILL INCREASE TOTAL TAX REVENUES FROM 

PROPERTIES ON THE TAX ROLL IN THE PRECEEDING TAX 

YEAR BY 0.719424%. 

THE PROPOSED TAX RATE OF 0.49000 IS NOT AN 

INCREASE FROM THE 2012 TAX RATE. 

CALHOUN COUNTY’S TAX RATE HAS REMAINED AT 

0.49000 SINCE 2008. 

 

 


